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CIRCULAR NO. 28 OF 2020                              April 24, 2020   
 

 
 
 FOR THE ATTENTION OF THE CEO  
 
 
 
 
 

ELECTION OF THE COMMITTEE 2020/21 
  
 
Reference is made to Circular No. 7 dated 13, March 2020.  
 
In accordance with Clause No. 12.3. (ii) of the Articles of Association of the Colombo Tea 
Traders’ Association, which is reproduced below, Ballot Cards for the election of the 
Committee for 2020/21 were released on 13, March 2020 which were returnable to the 
Secretariat by 21, April 2020.  
 
 
No. 12.3. (ii): ‘Each Member shall have five (05) votes for the election of the Buyer 

Committee Members and five (05) votes for the election of Seller 
Committee Members and may cast such votes by returning the voting 
paper in accordance with the requirements specified on it.’ 

 
 
Due to the prevailing situation in the country, the Committee of the CTTA has decided to 
extend the returnable date of the ballot cards, a fresh date for which will be notified to the 
membership in due course.  
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